
It is extremely important to not only me, but 
my family & many others I know, to have 
access to homeopathic medicines in 
Australia, and to have the right to choose this 
natural form of healthcare.  
 
I have been using homeopathy for my family 
since having children over 10yrs ago & it has 
personally brought me through some pretty 
serious health conditions such as glandular 
fever & adrenal fatigue.   The benefits of it 
that I’ve seen in my children’s health is 
astounding too.  I couldn’t speak highly 
enough of it! 
 
I have immunized my 3 youngest children 
homeopathically which has been very 
effective.  After many health problems/issues  
with our oldest child who we immunised as 
per the Australian immunisation standards, 
we decided to look at other alternatives.  Our 
3 children who we took a more natural 
approach for have been considerably 
healthier & had a much stronger immune 
system.   I actually don’t think any of them 
have hardly had a visit to the doctor or ever 
been on anti-biotics!  The difference in 
immune strength compared to our oldest 
child is incredible.  And our oldest child was 
the one with asthma / eczema etc. 



I strongly support Option 1, and am strongly 
not in favour of Option 4. 
 
I believe this is important for the future of our 
healthcare & also having the right to choose 
the path we wish to travel down when it 
comes to this topic.  This right to healthcare 
should not be taken away from us. 
 
Regards, 
 

 




